
FSC Board Update -  October 2015 
 

 

Football South Coast  

October 2015  

Strategic Plan Update  
 
Document taken as read.  The following key points were advised by Ann-Marie Balliana (CEO 
and Independent Director): 
 
• A paper will be submitted the Board on the sponsorship concept and principles behind the 

Pink Slip Program (Fit For Football).   
• The UOW research program was presented to clubs and invitations will be sent out for 

participation 
 
Infrastructure Update 
 
Paper taken as read. 
 
• Discussions had taken place with Wollongong City Council about potential funding 

opportunities  
• Further updates to be provided on WCC Sports Reference Planning as the process 

progresses 
 
Finance and Policy Update 
 
Finance reports were submitted and approved. 

   
Referee Strategic Update: 

 
• The Strategic Paper would be presented by Strebre Deloski at the November FSC Board 

meeting 
• The review has identified changes are required and the work has entailed obtaining 

comparisons of other models across the state and country 
• A review is also to be performed on the structure in line with the strategic review and in 

conjunction with reviewing other models  
 
Football Councils Update   
 
Documents provided taken as read.  
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